

Not sure, waiting for more info
So completely confused on what to do right now
depending on the trends at the time, without more stringent lockdowns, I doubt it
Possibly a blend
Depend on the density in class and protective measurements
Might not start until a little later.
Yes, if the safety protocols are adequate. Recent infection rates are terrifying.
Most likely yes. Currently depends on getting more details on the plan as to what in person school looks like.
I'm open to both options but if it's remote I want the teacher to be online during school hours
We will continue to assess the rise in Covid cases and what protocols are in place for the plan to return to in-person education. We want to send our son to school but remain fearful of spreading the virus to elderly family